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Windstream Communications Katie Hoagland
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Little Rock, AR 72212 Corporate Legal
585.340.2709 : d
Katherine.Hoagland@Windstream.com WI n Stream@

October 20, 2017

Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess

Secretary to the Commission

New York State Public Service Commission
Agency Building 3

Albany, NY 12223-1350

RE: Revisions to Windstream Norlight, LLC’s Tariff Adding TSP & Critical Facilities Administration Service
Dear Ms. Burgess,

Attached please find revisions to Windstream Norlight, LLC, PSC Tariff No. 1, submitted via electronic filing.
Pursuant to staff direction, Windstream Norlight herein files revisions to add verbiage for both
Telecommunications Service Priority Program, as well as Critical Facilities Administration Service.

This filing bears a requested effective date of November 19, 2017.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please feel free to contact me at (585) 340-2709 or via email at
Katherine.Hoagland@Windstream.com.

Sincerely,
/s/ Katherine Hoagland

Katherine Hoagland
Tariff & Regulatory Analyst



